MI-ONT Interface Update!!

To All Market Participants:
Effective 9/25/11 there is an update to the Non-Firm Market timing requirements for the MI-ONT Interface.  MISO will no longer be holding transmission or tagging requests to next-hour only.  Standard Non-Firm timing requirements for transmission requests will be adhered to as per the MISO Att. J Timing Guidelines; as will E-Tag timing requirements as detailed in MISO’s BPM for Physical Scheduling. Please contact MISO Tariff Administration at 317-249-5523 or MISO Scheduling at 317-249-5511 if you have any questions regarding this update.  Thank you.

